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Mr. Harold R. Denton, Director
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington D.C. 20555

July 23, 1986

Dear Mr. Denton,

Enclosed please find the report of a Research Committee
formed by Chatham Coalition for Alternatives to Shearon
Harris (C.A.S.H.). There are several very persuasive
arguments put forth in it to demonstrate structural and
procedural inadequacies in the official Emergency Response
Plan. This report was available to our County Commissioners
before their July 7 vote to re-enter the plan, but is not
referred to in their Resolution. Very serious public health
issues still are not adequately addressed by the provisions
of their Resolution.

The report was compiled from official and public
documents and with technical articles prepared by recognized
specialists in several fields. We feel an honest reading
would seem to virtually assure the conclusion that real
changes in the official NRC guidelines, as well as in the
state plan and its implementation, are needed.

Please give this your careful consideration. We request
and invite your written response or comment.

Thank you!

Sincerely,

~/~
Lewis N. Cara anis
Chatham C.A.S.H.
P.O. Box 968
Pittsboro, N.C. 27312

cc: Senator Jim Broyhill
Governor James Martin
Judge Lacy Thornburg
Rep. William W. Cobey, Jr.
Mr. Lando W. Zech, Jr.
Mr. James K. Asselstine
Mr. Rober Wells
Mr. Terry Sanford
Mr. David rice
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